
      Innisfail School Community 
Playground Fundraiser

We are excited to share that our Innisfail School Community 
is working together to fundraise for a new playground 
structure! The playground on the east side of the parent 
loop was removed as it no longer met safety standards. 
Please consider supporting our Bottle Drive by donating your 
returns at the Innisfail Bottle Depot! Just drop off your bag 
and let them know it is for the ‘Innisfail Schools New 
Playground’ and they will credit the account- it is that easy! 
Thanks for your help as we work towards a building a new 
playground together! 


